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To: Infrastructure and Environment Committee 

From: Walk Toronto 

Re: IE7.4 - Updates on Vision Zero Road Safety Initiatives 

Dear committee members, 

Walk Toronto would like to express its strong support for the measures to strengthen 

Toronto’s Vision Zero program that are included in item IE7.4. 

In particular, we strongly support the move to expand the criteria for establishing 

community safety zones beyond just school zones. There are many places in Toronto 

where community safety needs to be improved in addition to school zones. It is important 

that the City of Toronto be able, for example, to install speed cameras at dangerous 

locations that see a great deal of speeding but that are not adjacent to schools. 

Thank you, 

Dylan Reid 

On behalf of Walk Toronto 


